
Process for Shareholder or Interested Party Communication with Directors  
 

Shareholders or other interested parties wishing to contact the Board or any individual director may 
send correspondence to CarMax, Inc., c/o Corporate Secretary, 12800 Tuckahoe Creek Parkway, 
Richmond, Virginia 23238, or may send an e-mail to chair@carmax.com, which is monitored by John M. 
Stuckey, III, our Corporate Secretary. Mr. Stuckey will forward to the Board or appropriate Board 
member any correspondence that deals with the functions of the Board or its committees or any other 
matter that would be of interest to the Board. If the correspondence is unrelated to Board or 
shareholder matters, it will be forwarded to the appropriate department within the Company for further 
handling. 


